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To: Amy Huffman <evanmayd@gmail.com>, Donna McQuillin <donnamcquillin@verizon.net>, Pam Perkins
<pamlperkins@comcast.net>

Hi Ladies,

When | opened the check that | received from the Presbytery there was a note inside from Bill Zinkand stating the
following: "Presbytery has had to cut its budget this year due to reduced contributions from the churches. | hope you can
make due with the smaller amount." The check was $500 instead of $625. | will need to follow up with him to see if this
is the new amount that they will be contributing to Women's Ministry quarterly. | just wanted to let you know ASAP. This
will affect some of the proposals that | have put forward & we will need to discuss these things with regard to the
reduction in Presbytery support.

Blessings,

Mary Anest
Heritage Presbytery Women's Ministry, Treasurer
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